VILLAGE OF THOMASBORO BOARD OF TRUSTEES

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2021

VILLAGE HALL BOARD ROOM 101 W. MAIN STREET, THOMASBORO, IL 61878

A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Thomasboro was held on Wednesday, December 15, 2021, President W. Tyler Evans presiding. President Evans called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.

Roll Call

Upon Roll Call, the following members were present: Mayor Tyler Evans, Trustee John Curry, Trustee Jeff Robertson, Trustee Anthony Grilo, Trustee Dustin Rhodes, and Trustee Dustin Hill.

The following representatives of Village departments were also present: Chad Polsky, Public Works Superintendent, and Tana Ward, Village Clerk

Business

Mayor Evans reported that when evaluating the Bartell Street curb install, the project would require a change order for additional funding of \$1,700.00 to complete due to the unknown storm sewer connection. Superintendent Polsky provided a drainage map to explore options. The curb install project received four bids, and if the funds are spent now to correct the issue, it will prevent a more costly repair for the future. The board consensus was to leave the project as agreed and voted in during the November Board Meeting.

Public Comment

No public participation occurred.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board, Trustee Curry moved to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Robertson the motion. Motion carried viva voce vote.

Mayor Evans adjourned the meeting at 6:50pm.

Tana Ward Village Clerk

APPROVED:

Mayor W. Tyler Evans Village President

ATTEST:

I, Tana Ward, Village Clerk of the Village of Thomasboro, Illinois, do hereby certify that the foregoing minutes, transcribed from an audio recording, are a true and correct copy of the Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees held on December 15, 2021 as the same appears on the records of the Village now in my custody and keeping.

Tana Ward Village Clerk